

OW HOTSE S

December 7, 2021

Dear Snow Horse Families,

There's no place like an elementary school for the Holidays. It truly is the most magical time of the year. Please check the calendar of events and read through the second annual Colt Holiday Countdown! We'd love to have your students participate. We have a few students who would like to share their Elf on the Shelf with their classmates. Bringing toys to school causes a distraction, and can disrupt teaching time. Please be sure to remind your student to keep them at home.

Thank you for supporting our Annual Technology Fundraiser. All cards will be counted and distributed this week. Please watch for an envelope to come home with your order. We appreciate you and the support of Fiiz, Krispy Kreme, and Little Caesar's Pizza.

Brrrrr... its getting cold outside! Remember to send your students to school each day prepared for the weather. Coats, gloves and hats help to keep the chill of winter at bay while your students are at play. Colder temperatures are often before school starts in the morning. As a reminder students should arrive to our playground blacktop around 8:40am. The first bell rings at 8:45am. The second bell rings at 8:50am. In order to maximize our learning time, students are brought into the building during that 5 minute transition period. For your child's safety, students should check in through the front office if late, as all exterior doors are locked. Teachers who are assigned to carpool duty are there to conduct a final sweep of the area. Your student is welcome to accompany them into the building. We appreciate our teachers who sacrifice their time to serve on carpool duty, and for your assistance in helping to get students here on time. Thank you.

Please be sure to remind your students to check the lost and found, or feel free to stop by and have a look for yourselves. We will send all unclaimed items to charity on Dec. 17th. There are coats, jackets, water bottles and more!

Sincerely. Principal J. Slater, M.ED



HOLIDAY COUNTDOWN

We hope you'll join in on the Holiday fun, and participate each day by counting down until WINTER BREAK. The MAGIC of the Month will be heard through the halls with plenty of surprises to bring CHEER to us all. So mark your calendars, every good girl and boy...for the COLTS Holiday Countdown is here. And who Perhaps someone "special" may even visit this year



14 WEDNESDAY

15 Mele Kalikimaka Wear a Hawaiian shirt or bright THURSDAY

Wear red and/or a







CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Dec. 8... Lockdown Drill

Dec. 9... 6th Grade Field Trip

Dec.10... 5th Grade Colonial Christmas

Dec. 13... PTA Meeting @ 1:30pm

Dec. 15... Centennial Christmas Concert @ 1:45pm

Dec. 13- 17... Holiday Countdown Week

Dec. 17...Orchestra Concert

Dec. 20... Winter Break- No School

Ian. 3... School Resumes







Have you Giggled Today?

I AM FEELING SICK, SO I WILL BE LEAVING.

HOW MUCH MORE TIME DO I HAVE WITH YOU?

GRADE 02



SPOT YOUR
STUDENT
Email Mrs. Slater
jslater@dsdmail.net

COVID-19

TRACING, TYOUR CHILD HAS SYMPTOMS, PLEASE TAKE THEM TO ONE OF THE FREE TESTING STEEL AT HODRAY TESTS WITH THE STEEL AND RECORDED THROUGH THE STEEL AT HODRAY TESTS MIT THANK YOU

CLICK THE LINK FOR LOCATIONS:

PLEASE KEEP SYMPTOMATIC STUDENTS @ HOME. SYMPTOMS INCLUDE

THE DAVIS SCHOOL DISTRICT'S DASHBOARD WITH CURRENT CASE COUNTS CAN BE FOUND ON THE DISTRICT'S MAIN WEBPAGE.

CAN BE FOUND ON THE DISTRICT'S MAIN WEBPAGE.

HTTPS://WWW.DAVIS.K12.UT.US/DEPARTMENTS/RISK-MANAGEMENT/COVID19/DASHBOARD





MONDAY - FRIDAY 8:00AM TO 4:00PM



LETS GET SOCIAL





VOL.4 DECEMBER 2021

Dear Families,

For the month of December, we will learn about how self-control helps us take turns. To practice this, we will do a partner coloring activity. Two students will work together to color a picture, but only one student can color at a time. Students will practice waiting, watching, and encouraging their partner while they wait for their turn.

You can practice this at home by doing another cooperative art activity. Take turns coloring a picture in a coloring book with your student. Set a timer for 1-2 minutes each and take turns. Or you can practice by playing just about any board game!

Sincerely,

Linda Flynn, School Counselor